
NJDOH School Health is conducting a survey to examine the impact of indoor air 
quality systems on student and staff health. Schools are encouraged to collaborate 
with administrators, nurses and other staff to complete the electronic 
survey.  Survey links are being sent via email and the survey will remain open until 
June 13, 2025. Please contact CDSSchoolHealth@doh.nj.gov with any questions.  

We appreciate your participation! 
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